
	

	

Greetings,	
		
I	hope	you	are	enjoying	the	warm	weather	and	are	eager	to	get	back	on	the	ice	this	season.	It	
was	another	busy	summer	here	at	the	club	and	I	would	like	to	thank	the	board	of	executives,	
volunteers,	Dale	&	Ann	Campbell,	and	Mike	Nauffts	for	their	contributions.	
		
Attached	below	you	will	find	a	letter	from	our	President,	Nancy	Long,	which	will	detail	some	of	
our	efforts	over	the	past	several	months.	You	will	also	find	our	registration	form	for	this	
upcoming	season.	It	is	my	pleasure	to	announce	that	our	Jack	Young	Memorial	Bonspiel	will	take	
place	from	September	21st	to	September	23rd.	The	flyer	is	attached	below	and	we	would	love	to	
see	some	of	our	club	teams	participate!	
		
Lastly,	our	Open	House	will	take	place	on	Thursday,	September	13th,	2018	stating	at	7:00	pm.	
As	always,	we	will	have	refreshments	and	some	delicious	appetizers.	
		
I	look	forward	to	another	fantastic	year	here	at	the	club	and	good	curling	to	all!	
		
Cheers,	
		
Alex Young	
	
	
	
Attached	Links:	
	
Presidential	Letter:	
http://www.carletonheightscc.ca/content/letters/PresidentsOpeningLetter.pdf	
	
Jack	Young	memorial	Bonspiel:	
http://www.carletonheightscc.ca/content/flyers/JackYoungMemorialApplication2018.pdf	
	
Registration	Form:	
http://www.carletonheightscc.ca/content/RegistrationForm.pdf	
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